From: Lynda Tweedie

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee

**Subject:** What did you think would happen?

Date: Wednesday, 11 December 2019 5:53:04 PM

Re: What did you think would happen?

## Dear QLD Health Committee,

For years now, Queensland Government schools have been indoctrinating kids, telling them their gender is fluid and not based on biology.

What else can we expect than to have a growing number of kids feeling confused about their gender.

Now the Queensland Government wants to make it a crime for doctors and nurses to do anything other than affirm these poor kids' confusion.

The Queensland Government's so-called 'gay conversion therapy ban' is a dangerous law and I am asking you to reject it.

Sincerely,
Lynda Tweedie

Prepared by OneClickPolitics (tm) at www.oneclickpolitics.com. OneClickPolitics provides online communications tools for supporters of a cause, issue, organization or association to contact their elected officials. For more information regarding our policies and services, please contact info@oneclickpolitics.com